
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  April 25, 2018      
 
RE: 715 Whitmarsh Lane (permit application # T18-8936) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Royal 
Poinciana tree.  A site inspection was done on March 29, 2018 and 
documented the following: 

           Tree Species: Royal Poinciana (Delonix regia) 
                                 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 



 



 



 
 
 
Diameter: 20.3”  
Location: 80%  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair-hurricane damage to canopy, large canopy branch torn 
off.  Appears main trunk is possibly hollow-at least the area near the branch 
tear look hollow, crack in remaining piece is close to main trunk area)  
Total Average Value = 76%  
Value x Diameter =  15.4 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
One large canopy branch appears to have broken off in the 
hurricane.  Significant damage does not appear to be in the main 
trunk.  Verbally requested additional information from the 
representative/arborist regarding the potential of a heavy 
maintenance trim to clean the break and reduce some weight off 
the other main canopy branches instead of removal of tree.   
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